
Kathleen Burke
Manager. Regulatory Law       Telephone: 416.542.3082
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited      Facsimile: 416.542.3024
14 Carlton Street regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com
Toronto, ON  M5B 1K5 www.torontohydro.com

May 20, 2015

via RESS e-filing – signed original to follow by courier

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
PO Box 2319
2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Consultation on the Regulatory Treatment of Pensions and Other Post-Employment
Benefit Costs
OEB File No. EB-2015-0040

By letter dated May 14, 2015, the Ontario Energy Board invited interested parties to participate in
stakeholder consultation activities in respect of the above-noted matter.  Please be advised that Toronto
Hydro intends to participate in stakeholder consultation activities related to this matter.

I will be acting as Manager, Regulatory Law, during Daliana Coban’s maternity leave.  Please contact
me if you have any questions.

Yours truly,

[original signed by]

Kathleen Burke
Manager, Regulatory Law
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited
regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com
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